
Guided Reading Activities: Group 1, 2, 3 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACROSTIC POEM 
Choose a character in 
your book and write 

an acrostic poem 
about them.   

KEY WORDS 
Write down ten  

Key words from your 
guided reading book. 
Use a dictionary to 
find their meaning. 

COMIC STRIP 
Choose the five most 
important events that 
happened in your book 
and turn them into a 

comic strip. 

DRAW 
Draw a picture of your 

favourite  
character.  Add a  

description and the 
character’s name. 

TITLE PAGE 
Create a title page 

for your  
reading book.  Include 

a picture, the title, 
author and illustrator 

BOOK REVIEW 
Did you like or dislike 
your guided reading 
book?  Explain why.  
Who do you think 

would like it? 

WRITE A LETTER 
Write a letter to one 
of the characters in 
your reading book.  

Include at least one 
question you want to 

ask them. 

THE GOOD AND THE 
BAD 

Write down three 
good things and three 
bad things about each 

of the main  
characters in your 

guided reading book. 

TIMELINE 
Using pictures, explain 
the order of events in 

your reading book.  
Don’t forget to label 

each picture. 



Guided Reading Activities: Group 4 & 5 
 

 

 
KEY WORDS 

Write down ten  
key words that are  
important to your 

reading book.  They 
may include 

characters, setting or 
even events. 

MISSING POSTER 
Create a wanted 

poster for a  
character from your 

book.  Include a  
description, what they 

did and a reward. 

STORY MAP 
Make a story map for 

your reading book.  
Don’t forget to label 

it.  

MY FAVOURITE 
PART 

Write about your  
favourite part of your 
book and explain why 

you like it. 

TITLE PAGE 
Create a title page 

for your  
reading book.  Include 

a picture, the title, 
author and illustrator. 

NEW PICTURE 
Find a part of your 
story that doesn’t  

already have a  
picture.  Draw a new 
picture to show what 

happens. 

TOP TRUMPS 
Design top trump 

cards for the 
characters in your 
book showing their 

strengths and 
weaknesses. 

QUIZ 
As a family member to 
make up at least five 
questions about your 
reading book.  Test 

what you have learnt 
from reading your 

book. 

ACROSTIC POEM 
Choose a character in 
your book and write 

an acrostic poem 
about them.   

 

 


